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August 8, 2022 

 

 

 

Capitol Police Board 

c/o U.S. Capitol Police – Office of the General Counsel  

499 S. Capitol Street, S.W. #820 
Washington, D.C.  20003  

Attn: Diane Schmidt 

 
 

Re: Modification of Consequence – Z.C. Case No. 06-22A (Events DC – Square 705, Lots 804 

and 805). 
 

 

Dear Capitol Police Board: 
 

Pursuant to Chapter 16 of the Zoning Regulations, the Office of Zoning is referring the above-referenced 

case to the Capitol Police Board for review and comment.  The decision for this case is tentatively scheduled 
for September 29, 2022. Accordingly, please provide your comments prior to that date. If you have any 

questions, contact me at the Office of Zoning on (202) 727-6311. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
______________________________ 

Sharon S. Schellin 

Secretary to the Zoning Commission 
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